NOTICE

ALL STUDENTS — DEPARTMNT OF LAW

(POSTPONED DATE FROM 1.4.2020 ONWARDS FOR ALL WORK)

Students are informed that due to Corona Virus
(Covid - 19) all dates for submission of Online Forms in
the Department of Law is postponed from 1% April, 2020

onwards.

Further, all students of the Department are also
requested to contact to the Department of Law,
University of Mumbai, Fort, for any queries / work related
maksheet, degree certificate, scholarship, bonafied,

transcript, eligibiliey & all type enquiries after 1°* April,

2020.

Sd/-
Dr. Rajeshri N. Varhadi
March 19, 2020 Professor & Head, Department of Law



